
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Josiah W. Brown Scholarship Funds Available for 2023-2024 Academic Year 

The Wolfeboro Board of Selectmen is pleased to announce that the Josiah W. Brown 

Trustees have again made scholarship funds available for distribution to poor and worthy 

Wolfeboro residents pursuing higher education. Guidelines for eligibility for receiving 

scholarships assistance from these funds and application forms are available at the Town 

Manager’s Office at the Town Hall, or by calling 603-569-8161 or contacting 

tmsecretary@wolfeobronh.us. The deadline for receipt of applications for scholarship 

assistance June 15, 2023, which means applications will be due to the Town Managers 

office by 3:30 PM on 15th, 2023.  
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